
	

	

	

	

	

June 30, 2021          CONTACT: Sen. Eric Wimberger 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE       608-266-5670 

 

Wimberger Votes to Cut Taxes and Help Wisconsin Families 
MADISON, WI – State Senator Eric Wimberger (R – Green Bay) released the following statement after voting 
for the bipartisan Wisconsin State budget bill which lowers taxes and invests in helping Wisconsin families: 

“The budget we passed today funds important needs in Wisconsin and sets us up for success in future. It 
strengthens our rainy day fund, reduces debt, and will keep us ready for any unforeseen future problems. 

“We’ve resisted the Governor’s suggestion to spend on a wish list, and instead are returning your hard earned 
tax dollars in a tax cut. At the same time, we put $100 million more to fix our local roads, funded schools at 
historic levels, and invested more money to help keep healthcare accessible and affordable. 

“I am proud that we were able to also secure important projects for the Green Bay area. This included a new 
research center for the University of Wisconsin Green Bay and a solid path forward to complete the Southern 
Bridge in De Pere. Everyone should encourage the Governor to sign this responsible budget into law. This 
budget is great for Wisconsin families and keeps our state on the path for continued growth”   
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